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Match report Y6 v Orchard House
Monday 26th February

A chilly afternoon fixture at Rocks Lane today, against a very good Orchard House team. 

I’d like to start by saying a huge thank you to all boys who played for Orchard House who were low on numbers. This is the sportsmanship we absolutely encourage at all times at Falkner House!

From the opening whistle, Falkner displayed our attacking prowess, swiftly gaining territory and putting pressure on the Orchard House defence with precise passing and strategic movements. Falkner managed to find gaps in the line and score a series of well-earned tries. 

However, Orchard House did not back down, mounting their own counterattacks and displaying commendable defensive efforts. 

Congratulations to both teams for their outstanding performance, and well done to the Year 6 boys for another win.
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